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2K Class News!  
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Stage 3 Excursion to Jindabyne 
 

Wednesday October 11th – Friday October 13th 2023 
 
The Stage 3 Jindabyne excursion will be departing promptly at 7:45am on Wednesday October 11th (first 
week back in Term 4). Students are required to be at the Calle Calle St bus stop by 7:30am and check in with 
their classroom teacher. A note containing a packing list was sent home yesterday. Students will be returning to 
the Calle Calle St bus stop at 4pm Friday October 13th 2023.  
Note: The departure and return times have changed from the original information. 
 
Simon Taylor 
Assistant Principal Stage 3 
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September 
Friday 22nd - Last day of Term 3 

October 
Monday 9th – First day of Term 4 

Wednesday 11th Friday 13th 
Jindabyne Excursion Stage 3 

 
 

 

Check-in assessment for Years 3-5 

Students in Years 3-5 will be participating in a 
reading and numeracy check-in assessment. The 
“check-in” assessment is a NSW Department of 
Education online reading and numeracy 
assessment available to support schools to assess 
and monitor student learning. 

The check-in assessments can supplement 
existing school practices to identify how students 
are performing in literacy and numeracy and to 
help teachers tailor their teaching more 
specifically to student needs. 

The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 3-
5 students between October 2nd to November 3rd. 

Students with disability may receive the same 
level of support during the assessment that they 
would normally receive in the classroom.  

If you have any questions about the “check-in” 
assessments, please contact Mr Taylor. 

 

Bus Wrap Compe��on 
 

Saphirecoast Buslines are running a "Colour our Coast" Bus Wrap colouring competition. 
Students can enter a design representing the Sapphire Coast in all its colour and beauty!  
All entries must be submitted to Eden Public School before Friday October 13th, and have the 
completed application/release form. For further information please contact the front office. 
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LIBRARY NEWS! 
 
 
Local Published Illustrator Visit 
 
Eden Public School welcomed Rene’ Hunter, a published illustrator of the book ‘Bella,’ to our school 
library on Thursday 14th September. Our students were respectful and engaged with the artist, asking 
relevant questions and participating in the writing and colouring activities.  
 
After school, Ms Hunter graciously shared her eye for individuality and use of colour to judge our book 
week colouring competition entries. It was very hard to pick a winner from each class. We even had a few 
ties!  
 
Ms Hunter has kindly gifted the school with two copies of her book - one has been accessioned into the 
library for borrowing and the other will be given as a prize in the book week colouring competition. If 
anyone in the community would like to buy a copy of the book, it is available on her website: 
https://gumnutentertainment.com/free-bella-book-week-activities/ and she also has resources for 
teachers available.  
 
Well done EPS on a respectful representation of our school. I was very proud of you. I will let you know if 
you have won the colouring competition as soon as possible, so that you may come and select your 
prize(s). 
 
Mrs Roe 
 

 

Colouring in Competition 
 
 
What a difficult task it has been to judge the colouring in competition from Book Week for 2023! 
Thankfully, Mrs Roe did not have to pick the winners - the visiting illustrator of the book ‘Bella’, 
Ms Rene’ Hunter, judged for us. Her feedback was that it was a hard job to pick as there were 
so many talented artists at EPS. She especially liked the originality and brave colour choices.  
 
All students, whether they have won a library prize or not, may enter the national Wildlife 
Society’s Competition next term with these same colouring masterpieces (and two EPS students 
did win second/third place last year). Well done EPS on another great Book Week colouring 
competition! 
 
 
2023 EPS Winners: 
 
Kindergarten: Annabell, Charlotte, & Shelby 
Stage 1: Claire, Ted, Millie, Selene’, Ariah B., & Jorja. 
Stage 2: Lakyilah, Lola T., & Zara H. 
Stage 3: Charlotte C., Keira H., Myah D., & Tykota 
 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgumnutentertainment.com%2Ffree-bella-book-week-activities%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cchristy.roe%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C06e1a741618d4aeb372708dba8eed999%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638289516026638478%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UhzgyohVEIJYujVhhO96KHkYy%2FS2P%2BMW31uEPWI82%2FA%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 

Community news! 
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